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Committee Members, 

 

Thank you for considering SB 210. In-person voting with Voter Identification would 

restore integrity and timeliness to Oregon’s elections. 

 

I have family members who have been receiving ballots addressed to a relative for 

more than 25 years because the relative left Oregon after college.  This cannot be an 

isolated instance, proving our voter rolls are not up to date.   

 

While my family does not fill out and submit this ‘extra’ ballot, it would be easy for 

them to do.  How many people might be doing just that? 

 

Please! We have all benefitted from the ‘lazy patriotism’ afforded us by mail-in voting.  

I urge you to remind us all that Civic Duty is an actual Responsibility, and that our 

elections MUST be made more transparent and our vote counts more timely - by 

voting IN FAVOR OF SB 210. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lisa M Brown 

 

 


